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Merry, merry to you and yours!
A happy and festive holiday from the College of Education family!

We celebrate our good fortune each year.

The experiences, opportunities, and access available to students in
the College of Education, in and out of the classroom, are sustained and
enhanced by the dedicated support of the community, alumni, and generous donors.

With the continued confidence in and generosity to these invaluable programs-
highly qualified emerging educators, researchers, counselors, and allied health
professionals will flourish. On campus, faculty and staff provide
cutting-edge learning environments and individualized resources.

Your contributions to these programs promote student achievement and future success.

All our best for the New Year,
Lisa Zagumny, Dean / College of Education
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